
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
     October 11, 2005 

 
 
 

To The Honorable 
The Common Council 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 SUBJECT:  Lease with Federal Aviation Administration 

 
 Attached is a resolution which, when adopted, will authorize the proper city 
officials to enter into a new lease with  the Federal Aviation Administration relative to an 

aviation marker near 2275 N. Lincoln Memorial Drive.   
 

     Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
 

     Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 
     Milwaukee Water Works 
 

 
 

 
     Jeffrey J. Mantes, Commissioner 
     Department of Public Works 
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